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Congrats: Angie M. 1st Place Karaoke 
 Runner up: Monika P. 

 
 Check it out at 

www.mooseintl.org 

Membership campaign continues: 
Honor our heroes! 

Active military and 1st responders 
have 1st years dues and fees waived! 

 Fisheree  

     Meat Raffle -   
Sunday, March 18th         

Noon - ???    

K-9 Fundraiser  Info. 
& Presentation 

see page 4 

St Patrick’s Dinner  

Wed. Mar. 14th 
see page 3 

Kids’ Easter  

& Easter Brunch 
Information Page 4 - RSVP Back Page 

T H A N K S  TO :  

C h e t  R .  :  T o i l e t  W o r k  
C h r i s t i n a  M .  :  K i t c h e n  W o r k  
P h i l  J .  :  H 2 O  p r e p / I n s t a l l  &  

Val - Steve - Steve- Craig- Paul- Jim- Mark 

P a u l  M .  :  K i t c h e n ,  M a i n t .  &  .  .  .  
G a r y  O .  :  B i n g o  T e a r - d o w n  &  

Jess - Dawnette - Phil 

1st: $200 Chris T  $100  Cliff B   $50 Don O 

Auger : Chris H.    Range Finder : Cliff B 



Thanks to Sue and her crew for 
the Chapter/Lodge Christmas 

party and Mark and the Ladies for the great Breakfast with 
Santa.  (late thanks because of the short letter to make 
room for the “letter from the board” 

The annual Ice Fisheree, no thanks to the weather, went 
very well.  Thanks to Al, Ron and Sue, as well as the dozen 
additional volunteers that made it happen. 

Sue, Loretta and Mark, with a great crew, did an excellent 
Valentines dinner.  It was one of the best attendances I’ve 
seen.  The decorations were fantastic, thanks in part to Tess 
and Paul.  They and Sue are already decorating for Saint 
Patrick’s day and Easter.  There will of course be an event on 
the 14th of March and 25th as well as Easter Brunch in 
conjunction with those holidays.  Please be kind to the 
committees and RSVP early, or better yet come in and help! 

Come and check out the great stuff going on in the kitchen, 
social quarters and lodge home in general. 

Please read the special letter from the Board of Officers, 
take it to heart, we want more members, more helpers and 
more positive suggestions for our Lodge & Chapter. 

WE COULD ALWAYS USE MORE HELP. 

Have a great spring. 

PS, help us have one too!  Governor James Gliniecki 

Call of the Moose 

Published monthly by : 
Stevens Point, Lodge 1572 Inc. 

1025 2nd St N. P.O. Box 284 
 

Bulk Postage paid  
  Stevens Point, WI 54481 

Phone 715-344-3224 
 

Published as part of annual dues.  
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Recuperat ing :  

Bill Kolinski 
Marian Kolinski 
Kathy Diamond 

Sharon Mras 
Terri Hullin 

Cliff Bembeneck 
Brandon Somers 
Deb Edmundson 

Ron Kobishop 
Mary Moore 
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Our Defending Circle  

was broken: 

 JoAnn Lorbiecki 
Gayle Sandford 

Al Rassmusen Sr. 

 Always In Our Thoughts :  

Katie Ligenza    Alfred Beaulieu 

Judy Brish  (loss of sister-in-law) 
John Koshnick (loss-sister 

Mark Wanta (loss-of-Aunt) 

Board of Officers 

Governor …….…....…..James Gliniecki 
Jr. Past Governor…....Steve Hodgkins 
Jr. Governor…………......Val Omernick 
Prelate………….………….......Ed Prokop 
Treasurer…........……Brandon Somers 
Administrator…….……....Mark Wanta 
1 Year Trustee….. Adam Waltenberg 
2Year Trustee……..……………...Al Hintz 
3 Year Trustee….…..…. Steve Brazalle 
Sgt. At Arms…..….…...….Morrie Karch 
Inner Guard….…...……....Dave Gervais 
Outer Guard …...….…….. 
Territory Manager…Mike Reynearson 



Dear Co-Workers:   Thank you to all who volunteered for the last few months of 
events, it is hard to believe it is March!  We hope to see you this Saturday for 
the memorial honoring Gayle.  Also, feel free to join us for the mid-year in 

Green Bay over next weekend. 

This next month we have a number of things going on as we wind up our year.  Corned Beef, Beef Fest, 
the Kids’ brunch and Easter Brunch to mention a few.    I would like to thank our chairpersons and 
officers for their dedication this last year.  The new officers will need your continued support and look 
forward to your suggestions to make next year fantastic. 

We all look forward to the improvements in lodge look, kitchen and social quarters over our 
centennial year.  

 It’s been a very busy year and I 
thank you all. May 2018 be the 
best year ever for everyone. 

Fraternally yours, Sally, Senior 
Regent   

(715)-575-2048 

Officers Women of the Moose 311 

Senior Regent ………..…….……Sally Worzella  

Recorder …………...……………....Kathy Haase 

Treasurer ………...…………….....…Jackie Brod 

Junior Regent ……………………...…..Sue Hintz 

Jr. Graduate Regent ….…............Barb Busa  

     Meat 
Raffle -   

Sunday, March 18th         

    50 c 
24 or so draws! 

Meals:    Mar. 14th 
Corned Beef & Cabbage 

4:30- 6:30 

Mar. 28th 
$1.50 Burger Night 

Or $5 Dbl. Burger Basket 

Many hands make the burden easier. . . .   
Not a member?  Ask any Moose Legionnaire! 

Remember, you must be a Legionnaire for 5 years to qualify for 
the fellowship degree of honor. 

Members: 47  Goal: More!     

Meetings: 3rd Wed. 8:15  

Moose Legion the  Service Degree 

Let ME KNOW of your interest  
Geno, Pres. 142 &  Moose 1572 Legion Committee 

Vets visit March 16th 
Valued Veterans Breakfast Monday, April 30th—9:45 AM 

5th  Wednesday      Coming –up May 30th! 
PS: remember your birthday refreshment! 
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A note from Amy and the kitchen: 
 

First and foremost, I would like to thank everyone who attended the open kitchen night on Feb. 26; 
it was a great evening and I am happy that people took the time to see the direction the kitchen is 
heading. 

 
With that in mind, we did recently lose both a cook and a waitress/dishwasher; Carrie and her 
daughter, DJ, are moving out of state to be closer to family. Ideally, I would have liked to have 
people to take their places by now, but, unfortunately, despite my efforts of posting jobs on both 
Facebook and other job sites, I have yet to find anyone interested in the position. 

 
March will be a tough month for the scheduling, so I am reaching out to you, the members, to ask 
for any help whether it is volunteering to do a breakfast or referring someone over my way. 

 
As most of you know, I do work a night job along with this and have my catering business that I run 
so it will be near impossible to cover shifts myself (as some of the shifts needing covering, I am 
already cooking myself). 

 
Please reach out to me if you are interested in doing any kitchen work or if you would be interested 
in being hired as my assistant cook at moose1572kitchen@gmail.com. 

 
Thanks again for all of your support! 

If you are interested in trap shooting, now is the time to 
start getting a team together.  Questions?    Ask Craig. 

mailto:moose1572kitchen@gmail.com


Highlighted Benefit this month: Insurance 

Wyndham Hotels & Resorts, Choice Hotels, Hertz, National, 
Alamo and Enterprise company Discounts and upgrades are 
available to you as a member. 

Any one vacation can save you the cost of dues (or more) by 
applying valuable discounts. 
 

Go to mooseintl.org, members 
area, Discounts Enhance the 
quality of your membership! 
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It is amazing how much 

paying Moose Dues can 

We are 
continuing 
to work on 

the centennial and the long range 
planning work for the lodge.  WE NEED 
MORE INPUT from the members.  Steve 
and Geno have regularly commented: 
“we need people to do …”  Well, we do, 
the biggest is to come to the lodge and 
BRING FRIENDS!!! 

Lee, Sue and I, with Amy’s efforts, are 
working on our clubs offerings; we need 
you to come in, try things, give us 
feedback and come back to assess our 
improvements.  Please do so!  It’s always 
a great day to be a Moose.   

See you here,  Mark - Admin.,  Club Mgr. 
 

Lodge shirts are available to 
purchase and/or to win, stop in 

and check them out! 

Having a Wedding or 
Anniversary? 

 

Book a wedding or anniversary for 

special pricing under $24.95/person  
(tax & tip additional)  

Valid on bookings made by 4/30/’18 
(see special contract for details)  

 2 meat dinner - (Chicken + one  entree) 

(with "homemade" stuffing and chicken soup) 

 linen on the head table, cake & gift tables,  

champagne for bridal/anniversary couple! 

     cocktails through dinner service 
 2 types of tap beer / tap soda /  
 bar rail mixers , limited service*  
      Brownies or hors d'oeuvres $25 each*   
 

We seat 350 (up to 400 w/ 2nd seating) . . . 
We have full service food & refreshments . . . 
We have openings for your event . . . 
We have fantastic wood dance floor . . . 
 

Your lodge is the most reasonably   
priced in the area!  

Call Mark at 344-3224  
to book your date. 

* ask for details 

Thanks to  
Our Fisheree 
Tent/Toilet 
Sponsors 

Airport Bar, Partners Pub, Post Road Pub, 

Renee’s Red Rooster & Kim’s Barrels Inn 
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        March 
      14th,17th & 22nd 
Dates to Remember; 
    Bring  Friends 

 

Mailing Label Here 

 

Menu:  Eggs, pancakes, bacon,    sausage links, 
toast, French toast, American fries,  cinnamon 
rolls;   orange drink, milk and coffee.   

Adults $7.50     Kids 6 - 10 $5 
 Children 5 and under  Free 

Kid’s Easter Bunny Breakfast 
 March 25th 10:30 + 

1st 


